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*Invite your family and friends to hear this 
important and timely Sermon Series! * 

SAVE THE DATE 

September 13th- 6:00 PM-PCC fundraiser Pizza Party! 

             

Cash donations and new baby items will be accepted.  
Check your weekly bulletin for a wish list and more 
information to come.  

September 20th-Fellowship activity-tomato canning 
day!  Lindsay will guide you through the process.  
Bring whatever you wish to can, plus jars. 

November 4th-Prayer and Fasting in the Chapel, 5 to 6 
PM 

December 13th-Fellowship Activity.  More info to 
come. 

There are still copies of “When the Church Says ‘I Do’ “, 
available in the office.  All proceeds from your donation will 
benefit our missions.  These make great Christmas gifts! 

Are you or anyone that you know of, looking for a good place to 
donate a used bicycle?  Someone is looking for a bicycle that has 
large tires (mountain bike tires). Also, a member of our church is 
looking for a snowblower. Contact the church office for more info.   

 



A HUGE thank you to everyone who worked so hard at 
the church picnic!  A nice time and good food were had 
by all! 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

We will be studying Connie Griffin’s book, “When the 
Church says,’ I Do’”. Class begins on Tuesday, 
September 16th, from 6 to 7:30 PM.  You will need a 
copy of the book, available in the church office, 
(minimum donation suggested is 10.00) and your bible.  
We meet in the Youth Room.  All women are invited. 

In-kind donations for the PCC event on Sept. 13th 

*All items must be NEW and in packaging* 

Diapers (newborn to size 6), wipes, Pull-Ups (2T-4T) 

Baby wash, Baby-lotion, Diaper Cream 

Bibs, Burp Cloths, Feeding Spoons & Bowls, formula, Baby Food, Bottle 

Brushes 

New Clothes (sizes Preemie-2T, Sleepers (sizes Preemie- 2T) 

Hooded Towels, Washcloths, Brush/Comb Sets, Blankets 

Swaddlers, Crib Sheets, Crib Mattress Pads 

Baby Safety Kits (doorknob covers, outlet plugs, cabinet latches), 

Teethers, Rattles, Infant Toys, Pacifiers, Nail Clippers, and 

Thermometers. 

*New or gently used* Highchairs, Pack-in-Plays, Play mats, Strollers, 

Swings/Bouncers, Cribs (2011 or newer), Car Seats (less than 2 years 

old) 

         

Today we welcome Dennis Jensen as a new 
member of our church!  May God bless and 
keep him.  

                

God Squad will be starting back up on 
Wednesday, September 10th, 5:30 to 7:30 PM.  
Children and grandchildren are invited to attend.  
Invite your friends and neighbor’s kids and 
anyone you know with small children, to come 
and learn about how much Jesus loves them!  
The Christmas musical will be on Sunday 
December 20th. 



 

    

                           

 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

 


